
From: John knott  
Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 11:12 AM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: MVV Waste Incinerator, Wisbech

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Dear Sirs,  
I wish to register my objection to the above in the strongest possible terms. The project is ill-
conceived for a number of , what are obvious to the majority of residents of Wisbech and 
surrounding areas, very important reasons.
The emissions will be toxic, despite what MVV say, and will blight the town and surrounding 
countryside. If the number of vehicle movements calculated to serve the project are to be believed 
then the road infrastructure will be unable to cope. The proposed location of the site will adversely 
affect the chances of Wisbech regaining it's rail link with March and hence the National Network. 
MVV's claims as to the number of facilities likely to benefit are wildly exaggerated and purely 
speculative. I trust this submission will be of interest and look forward to hearing from you.
John Knott (Resident of Wisbech)

Sent from Outlook for Android
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